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Health care has become something assessable only to those who have jobs with 

benefits or are wealthy.  It is the right of all Oregonians to have access to affordable, 

reliable healthcare. The cost of healthcare either prevents people from accessing it or 

bankrupts them.  This needs to change.  Thank you. 


